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2006 Board Members 
President – Marie Murray 
Vice President – Ed Bronikowski 
1st At-large Member – Bill Arthur 
2nd At-large Member – Chuck Connor 
Secretary – Steve Lyons 

Officers & Chairpersons 
Treasurer – Bob Donaldson 
Landscape Committee – Kathy Doherty 
Architectural Committee – Gary Sauner 
Social Committee – Ella Lyons 

Welcome to Baby Aidan 

 
 
Aidan Maxwell Stephenson was born on June 
29, 2005 to proud parents, Kevin and Karen 
Stephenson. Aidan was born a few weeks early 
but he has made up the difference quickly.  

Tollgate Social Calendar 
The committee has planned three events for the 
2006 calendar. A Wine and Cheese Tasting Party 
in early June, an outdoor fall picnic in 
September, and a holiday party in December.  
Invitations will be sent to each homeowner prior 
to each event: 

Wine & Cheese Party..................  June 5th 
Fall Picnic ...................................  September 25th 
Annual Homeowners Meeting...  November 13th 
Holiday Decorating of Tollgate..  December 3rd 
Holiday Party..............................  December 11th 
 

 

Special Thanks & Recognition   
In this, the first Newsletter of 2006, the Tollgate 
board would like to extend their thanks to a 
number of individuals who have volunteered 
their time, talents and homes.   
 
A special thanks to Garry Sauner who recently 
completed his three year term on the board, the 
last of which he was President.  Garry’s year as 
President was marked by wonderful 
improvements to the Tollgate property with the 
installation of new street lamps, the replacement 
of the gazebo roof, and coordination of the group 
deal to provide maintenance-free gutters to 
homeowners.  Garry gave many hours to 
Tollgate and, most recently, successfully 
represented our interests to the city on the 
matter of the Cherry Street properties.   
 
The Board would also like to recognize the work 
done by Ed Bronikowski on the trim work of the 
gazebo, following the installation of the gazebo’s 
new roof.  Ed’s many hours of painting saved the 
Association hundreds of dollars and is most 
appreciated.   
 
Bob Donaldson also deserves our thanks for the 
many “quiet” activities that he oversees for 
Tollgate.  In addition to serving as Tollgate’s 
Treasurer and developing the website, Bob 
spends hours with contractors and oversees the 
care of the beautiful trees that are a hallmark of 
our community.  Bob and Cindy Donaldson also 
opened their home for Tollgate’s annual 
meeting.   
 
Thank you, to Terry Parsons, for graciously 
hosting Tollgate’s Annual Christmas Party for 
several years.  This year, his beautiful home 
provided an elegant setting for a wonderful 
holiday evening, and included an impromptu 
house tour which was much appreciated.   
 
Thanks to the volunteers who decorated Tollgate 
for the holidays and removed those decorations. 
 

 For more information go to Tollgate website at:  www.tollgateway.org 


